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Submission for the  
March Issue is  

February 15. You may be early 
and not wait until the deadline 
to submit  your news!  

 

Please email information to: 

communications@bethany-
umc.com  

 

Submissions received  
after the deadline of  
February 15 may be held for 
the following month.  

 
Editors reserve that  

submissions may  be  

edited for clarity and space.  

 

 Bethany Beacon 

   February 2019 
              The monthly newsletter for  

                      Bethany United Methodist Church 

This Prayer was offered by Casey Canonge during Tradi-
tional Worship Service.  A number of people had asked for 
a copy of this prayer, so we decided to offer it to all of 
you. 
 

Prayer – Traditional Services 8:45 and 11: 15am – Sunday, 
Jan.27, 2019 
 
   Most gracious, loving AND forgiving God, we come to you to-
day knowing that we have not lived up to your plan for our lives, 
that we have fallen short of what it means to be your true fol-
lowers.   
   Lord, forgive us when we see pictures of severely malnour-
ished children and do nothing.  Forgive us for those times when 
we have heard untruths spoken and silently left them unchal-
lenged.  Forgive us for those times when we have done the ex-
pedient thing, rather than the right thing.   
   God, we see a world around us mired in war and conflict, 
where those who are the least powerful suffer the greatest 
harm.  Lord, here at home we have traded discussion and dia-
logue for diatribe and distrust.  We are no longer willing to walk 
a mile in our neighbors’ shoes but more than willing to paint 
those with whom we disagree with the broad brush of intoler-
ance. 
   Surely Lord, this is not how you planned for us to live as your 
followers.  As Christ instructed Peter on that fateful night so long 
ago, we are to “feed your sheep.”  And not just feed them, but 
to care for, watch over and protect them, for we are all your chil-
dren, made in your image.  
   Heavenly Father, today in this church we will hear plans for 
how our denomination plans to move forward in faith.  Give us 
wisdom and insight that we might know your will, but more im-
portantly give us the compassion of Christ, that we might grow 
in faith and in love for all those around us. 
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Pictured left to right, front to back 

Margie Porter, Linda Fritz, Wilma Franks, Shirley Scully, Jane Ludlam, Betsy 

Grubb, Sherry Edwards, Cathy Handzo, Sue Higgins, Pat Hartman, Marty 

Ireland, Lynne Skelton, Martha Houston, and Pastor Mitch Houston  
 

Conf irmation 2019 
will begin Wednesday, February 27th. 

Confirmation is traditionally for current 

7th graders and other students that 

desire to participate and have not pre-

viously been confirmed. Confirmation 

is a special time for students as they 

engage in deeper knowledge of their relationship with Jesus Christ. Confir-

mation consists of lecture, small group, activities, mission, and a retreat.  
 
Parent Meeting Wednesday, February 20th.   
 
Important dates: Confirmation Retreat: May 3-5 at Lake Junaluska  
(A very important part of Confirmation, cost 130.00)  
 
Confirmation Rehearsal Saturday:  May 18, 2019 in Sanctuary, Time (TBD) 

Confirmation Sunday:  May 19, 2019 in the 11:15 Traditional Service. 
 
For questions or information, please contact Rcarter@bethany-umc.com or  
@bethany-umc.com  

Bethany Quilters 

Our quilters quilt Tuesday’s  
10-3 and bring a bag lunch.  
Should you quilt and want to 
join us any time between 
these hours, bring your nee-
dle, thimble and scissors and 
come enjoy some good fellow-
ship. Our doors are also open 
to those who want to see the 
beautiful art of quilting!  

BLOOD DRIVE  

February 24th  

8 a.m.-1 p.m. In Parking Lot 
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Volunteer Income Tax Assistance is a free income tax 

preparation program provided by the IRS for low and 

moderate income taxpayers.  Here in  the Charleston 

area it is administered by the Charleston Trident Ur-

ban League using about a dozen sites throughout the 

low country.   They are looking for Volunteer help on 

Saturday’s from 10-2 from late January to mid April.  

Online training is provided  on tax law and to learn 

the   Taxslayer Software. If you are interested in Vol-

unteering  please contact Blair Stewart at  843-270-3001 

Rev: Kathy James, Director of Connectional Ministries 
South Carolina Conference, United Methodist Church.   

Click on link below for  the information that was spoken 
about during the January 27th meeting. 

 

http://webserver.umcsc.org/2019-general-conference/ 

Informational Meeting Link 

CLICK  

HERE 

http://webserver.umcsc.org/2019-general-conference/
file:///C:/Users/ddominianni/Desktop/Advanced Daily Christian Advocate.pdf
file://ezra/GroupFiles/Advanced Daily Christian Advocate.pdf
file:///N:/Communications/Debbie/Beacon/Feb Beacon Draft.pdf
file:///N:/Advanced Daily Christian Advocate.pdf
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News from CDC 

Registration for the 2019-2020 school year is almost complete. If you 
are still interested in having your child attend next fall, but have not 
yet registered, please call us at 821-1946 to find out what may still be 
available. 
 
February is a perfect opportunity to talk about love and friendship and 
of course about God’s great love for us. It will be a great time to dis-
cuss how we can show our love by caring for others. February also 
brings Valentine’s Day. We’ll celebrate love and friendship with the ex-
change of valentines and a class party. 
 
Our children in the 3’s and 4’s classes will be visiting the Fire Station 
later this month. Touring the station and seeing the fire engines is al-
ways great fun! 
 
You are always welcome to join us for 

our Chapel (February 11th and 12th at 

9:30 a.m.) in the Sanctuary or visit 

any morning between 9 a.m. – 12 

p.m.   

We’d love to show you what we do.  
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Bethany Happy Hearts  
Bethany Happy Hearts Luncheon – Friday, February 22nd 

The next luncheon meeting of Bethany Happy Hearts will be on Friday, February 
22nd at 12:00 noon in the Robert J. Howell Fellowship Hall. 

Our guests will be The Zoo Keepers, a 7-piece musical/vocal band. The Zookeepers 
are a group of music enthusiasts from Summerville. They perform a mixture of 
soothing and toe tapping songs. You can expect melodies of bluegrass, country, 
gospel, and don’t be surprised if they throw in a few silly songs too. 

The menu will be ham, scalloped potatoes, steamed carrots with garlic-ginger 
butter, frog eye salad for dessert, rolls/butter, iced tea with lemon & water. 

Bethany Happy Hearts Luncheon is open to any adult regardless of age that would 
like to attend, but reservations are required. To make reservations for the February 
22nd luncheon, please call Linda Field (843-832-9925) or email her at 
fieldmw@hotmail.com by Sunday, February 17th. If you make a reservation and do 
not attend, you will be expected to pay $8.00 for the meal. We have had problems 
with people making reservations and just not showing up for the luncheon. This is 
unfair to our Chef who has purchased and prepared the meal. 

Bethany Happy Hearts Games Day – Friday, February 8th 

“Bethany Happy Hearts Games Day” has been a success. We meet on the 2nd Fri-
day of each month at the church in Room 118 from 11:30 a.m. until …. Bring a 
lunch and beverage, so we can eat together before we begin playing games. We 
play several different games “Hand and Foot”, “RummyCube”, “Mexican Train”, 
“Pegs and Jokers”, “Skip-Bo”, and we have other games available, but if you have a 
special game you would like to play, bring it with you. Don’t worry if you don’t 
know how to play these games, someone will teach you. The object is to have fun. 
Everyone that enjoys playing card or board games is welcome to join us. If you 
have questions, please call Bob or Bethann Erwin at 843-291-2892/843-291-1666. 
Come join the fun. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
The Ministry’s message of caring is simple, universal and enduring.  We care and 
want to bring comfort to those in need.  The ministry is active here at Bethany 
UMC. The simple act of giving a shawl enriches both the giver and the receiver.  If 
you would like to join the Prayer Shawl Ministry, please come to our meetings on 
the first Monday of each month in Room 119 at 2pm, or call Marge Veneziano @ 
843-607-4519. Shawls are available if you like one, or know someone who could 
use a “hug”, comfort, or prayer.  Recipients are not required to be Bethany Mem-
bers. 
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Music Ministries 

Bridges Respite  
 

Respite is for our families of children with special needs. This is a chance for the parents to 
have some time for themselves. We host these children and their  
siblings for a night of fun. The upcoming date is  
Friday, February 22nd 
 
If you would like more information about our Bridges  
Respite or would like to volunteer, please contact  

Jennifer Horres at  bridges@bethany-umc.com. 

 
February 3 Fourth Sunday after the Epiphany   
8:45 and 11:15  
Offertory – Women’s Ensemble “Beautiful Savior” Schle-
sische Volkslieder, arr. Tom Fettke 
Anthem – Chancel Choir “Ubi caritas” Paul Basler with Susan 
Bocook, French horn 
    
February 10 Fifth Sunday after the Epiphany 
8:45 
Offertory – Chancel Bells, “Contemplation on Ubi caritas” Maurice Duruflé, arr. 
Catherine McMichael 
Anthem – Men’s Ensemble “One Faith, One Hope, One Lord” arr. Craig Courtney 
  
11:15 
Offertory – Chancel Bells, “Contemplation on Ubi caritas” Maurice Duruflé, arr. 
Catherine McMichael 
Anthem – Chancel Choir “The Music of Living” Dan Forrest 
  
February 17 Sixth Sunday after the Epiphany 
Spell Chapel 
8:00  
Offertory – Spell Chapel Ensemble “Psalm 23” Heather Sorensen 
 
Sanctuary 
8:45 
Offertory – Michael Lopez, organ 
Anthem – Chamber Singers “Sicut cervus” Giovanni Pierluigi da Palestrina 
  
11:15 
Offertory – Michael Lopez, organ 
Anthem – Chancel Choir “Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing” arr. Mack Wilberg 
 
February 24 Seventh Sunday after the Epiphany 
8:45  
Offertory – Youth Instrumental Ensemble “I Love You, Love” arr. Jeff Cranfill 
Anthem – Youth Choir “¡Cantar!” Jay Althouse 
  
11:15 
Lindsey Webb, Soprano & Shelby Krallman, Mezzo 
Offertory – Duet, “I Waited for the Lord” Felix Mendelssohn 
Anthem – Chancel Choir “Praise to the Lord” arr. Mark Hayes 

mailto:bridges@bethany-umc.com
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On January 25-27, we had 53 Ascend youth go to this year’s South Caroli-

na’s UMC youth retreat, “Revolution.” They enjoyed listening to Bonray, a 

returning band from last year, and also learned from the speaker, Sarah 

Heath. While there, Revolution celebrated their 10th anniversary with food 

trucks, jump castles, and many other fun events. The mission focus was cen-

tered around Epworth Children’s Home. The students were able to see the 

campus and learn more about our South Carolina Conference mission or-

ganization.  

On January 18th-21st, we had 33 High School and College students go to 

Plumtree, NC for their winter ski retreat at Teen Valley Ranch. They enjoyed 

a digital sabbath, free of electronics, allowing them to enjoy time together 

distraction free. They spent much of their time at camp playing board 

games, card games, and spent their day Sunday skiing. There were spiritual 

programs throughout the weekend that helped our students continue their 

growth in Christ and each other. TVR is our High Schoolers and College stu-

dents favorite retreat of the year!  
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Children’s Ministries 
In memory of Anne Morris 
  By Charlotte Stone 
 
Endowment 
In memory of Alice Threadgill 
  By Mac and Rossie McLaurin 
  By Phyllis Weitzner 
  By Bunco Friends 
In memory of Karen Williams 
  By Her brother, sisters, and step-mom 
  By Dr. Josephine M. Locklair 
In memory of Rick Walsh 
  By The Bethany Senior Adults 
In memory of Reverend Eugene 
Eaddy 
  By Dr. Josephine M. Locklair 
In memory of Harry L. Locklair 
  By Dr. Josephine M. Locklair 
In memory of Beth Whitfield 
  By Dr. Josephine M. Locklair 
In memory of James E. Wynn, Sr. 
  By Joyce S. Wynn 
In memory of Cynthia Atkinson 
By Mr. and Mrs. David Tomlinson and  
Family 

  By Robert and Carol Ocheltree 
In memory of Beryl Fentress 
  By Mac and Rossie McLaurin 
  By Berlin and Betsy Myers 
  By Bob Cheatham 
  By David and Shirley LeBleu 
In memory of Kirk Jordan 
  By Ronald and JoAnne Sheppard 
  By Jacqueline Welsh 
 
Youth Foundation Fund 
In memory of Alice Threadgill 
  By Laurence and Donna Clair 
  By The Charles Peace SS Class 
  By Annie Langston 
 
Music Needs   
In memory of Jack Harrison 
  By Herb and Kathy Bradley 
In memory of Bob Lesch 
  By Ed and Margie Muckenfuss 
  By Ollie Lesch 
In memory of Gus Moody 
  By Betty Moody 

Wesley Foundation 
In memory of June Willson 
  By WC and Betty Coffey, Jr. 
  By David and Shirley LeBleu 
  By WD and Brenda Phillips 
  By John and Claire Shell 
  By Tourie Briggs 
  By Skip and Judy Burn 
  By Allen and Brbara Jackson 
  By Christopherand Kimberly Hinson 
  By Paul and Fran Matheny 
  By Mac and Rossie McLaurin 
  By Billy and Gail Hay 
 
 
Living Christmas Story 
In honor of Mark and Becky Fentress 
  By The Spiritual Growth SS Class 
 
 
Shama Women 
In memory of June Willson 
  By Donald and Rachel Drose 
  By Kelli Smith 
  By Berlin and Betsy Myers 
  By Marion and Sadie Thompson 
  By Harriet Mays 
  By Tracey Bright 
  By Pam Stephens 
  By James and Virginia Vaughn 
  By Tony and Brenda Frye 
  By Thomas and Margaret Cooper 
  By Gail Overcash 
  By Ralph and Emily Watkins 
  By Allen and Evelyn Coleman 
  By Bill Miles & The Hilton Head Island-Bluffton      
  Chamber of Commerce 
  By Steven and Rennie Newman 
  By Bobbie Wright 
  By Rev. Ashley & Daisy Brunson 
  By Patsy Cornelison 
  By Wallace and Patsy Fraley 
 
Bible Broadcasting Network 
  By Cindy Mims 
  By Mary S. Briggs 
  By The South Carolina Workers’   
  Compensation Educational Association 
   
These are all the memorials through  
December 31,2018  

Memorials & 

                       Honorariums 
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Room Request 
Room Requests for 2019: 
If you have a standing room reservation, please 
resubmit your request by visiting our website 
at www.bethany-umc.com or by contact Ann 
Gill at agill@bethany-umc.com. 
This is very important due to Bethany’s Safe 
Sanctuary Policy. Thank you for your coopera-

tion. questions or concerns at 
843.873.1230 or agill@bethany-umc.com. 

 

Ecuador Missions 
 

The Ecuador Mission Trip is scheduled for the end of June, beginning of July. 
Planning is well underway with flight reservations being made. If you are in-
terested in participating on the trip this year, please contact Stephen Bishop 
(f1skier@comcast.net, 843-696-6938). VBS, construction, basic dental care, 
and in home visits are planned this year. No experience is necessary. Philip-
pians 4:13 says I can do all this through him who gives me strength. 
Matthew 17:20 says "Truly I tell you, if you have faith as small as a mustard 
seed, you can say to this mountain, ‘Move from here to there,’ and it will 
move. Nothing will be impossible for you.” Know this, participating on the 
mission trip will leave you feeling blessed. I hope to see you on this trip. 
 
In His wakes… 
Steve. 

We would like to extend our Christian 
sympathies to a long time Bethany 
family member Heather Merrithew and 
her family, as her Mother Sue Blanton 
joined the Church Triumphant on      
November 29, 2018. Sue resided in 
Florida but often volunteered for VBS at Bethany when she would 
visit her family over the summer. Continued Prayers go out to 
Heather and her family. 
 
Our Christian sympathies also go out to the Families and Friends 
of Sonny Way, Marty Rudolph, Ethelyn Locklair, Caroline Hussey, 
Eva Limehouse and Fred Olney and as they joined the Church   
Triumphant in the month of  January.  Prayers  go out to all of 
those whose lives they touched. 

http://www.bethany-umc.com
mailto:agill@bethany-umc.com
mailto:f1skier@comcast.net
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NOW Adult Classes for Winter/Spring 
All Classes for NOW will meet on Jan. 9, 16, 23, 30, Feb. 6, 13, 20, 27, Apr. 24, 

May 1, (10 classes) Mar 6, 13, 20, 27, Ap. 3, 10 Lenten services (children’s classes 

are held) (Disciple classes will meet on alternate days during these 6 weeks). 
 
Fast Track Disciple I – Becoming Disciples – Marc Jacques – Rm 235 

This is a condensed version of the 36-week Disciple I Bible Study. The Old Testa-
ment was studied in the Fall and the New Testament will be studied in the 
Spring. Participants will purchase their study books and use them and their Bi-
bles to delve into God’s Word. This is perfect for those who want to become 
more familiar with the Bible. Even if you did not attend in the Fall, you may still 
join in the Spring. 

 
Fast Track Disciple II – Into the Word, Into the World – Martha Houston- Rm 237 

This is a condensed version of the 36-week Disciple II Bible Study. Genesis and 
Exodus were studied in depth during the 12 weeks in the Fall. Luke and Acts will 
be studied in depth during the 12 weeks in the Spring. Participants will purchase 
their study books and use their own Bibles. This is perfect for those who wish to 
study these books more deeply.  
Even if you did not attend in the Fall, you may still join in the Spring. 

 
Disciple I – Full Course beginning in Summer – Pete Horlbeck - Rm 124 

This class began in the summer and will continue throughout the year. This is the 

full 36-week Study from Genesis through Revelations. 
 

Reading Romans: Pauline Theology in Depth – Richard Hogue - Rm 240 

Use your God-given intelligence, aided by the Holy Spirit, to dig deep into a letter 
to the church at Rome written by the first and most influential Christian theologi-
an. Rev. Richard Hogue will guide and interpret as you enter into conversation 
with the Apostle Paul. Each week will focus on a single theme/topic that is ad-
dressed in Romans. Even if you did not attend in the Fall, you may still join in the 
Spring. 

Tell Me the Stories of Jesus – Barry Gordon - Room 236 

Master Storyteller Barry Gordon will entertain and enlighten you with stories 

from the Bible with which you may or may not be familiar. He will put his talents 

to work to bring them to life and draw you into the stories. The Bible will come to 

life as you listen to our Biblical history being retold. 

February
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NOW Adult Classes for Winter/Spring...continued 
 
Present over perfect— Narcie Jeter — Rm 239   
Present over perfect living is real over image, connecting over comparing, mean-
ing over mania, depth over artifice,” explained along the way that finding a new 
“strength” in embracing quiet surroundings and in spending time alone. To em-
phasize, Scripture is quoted, but is sparingly and intentionally---more often than 
not, included references to faith are intended only to bolster with writers own ex-
periences of mindful living. . Participants will purchase their study books, details 
will be given during first the class. 
 
Planning / Up-Cycling– Donna Brasher – Room 122 

The Up Cycling ministry crochets sleeping mats for homeless Veterans. Ordinary 
recycled plastic grocery bags are cut into loops to make plastic yarn {PLARN} that 
is used to crochet the mats. Crochet tote bags will also be made using PLARN. 
Come join in and learn how to do this.  
 

The Heart of the Caregiver – Lisa Jolly – Room 245   

This is a Bible Study for caregivers in all circumstances…caring for children, par-

ents, spouses, anyone. If you are a caregiver, you have unique needs and perspec-

tives. This is not a “how to” give care” but a look at God’s roll in our lives as we 

are caring for others.  

 
Feb. 6  
Hosted by Sam Wood 
Ham with Scallop Potatoes 

Rolls & Salad Bar 

Steamed Carrots with a Garlic-Ginger butter 

Children’s Meal supplied 

Frog Eye Salad for Dessert 
 
 

Feb. 20  
Hosted by Charles Peace/Friends in  Faith 

Beef Bourguignon with Potato Gratin 

Carrot Orzo 

Rolls & Salad Bar 

Children’s Meal Supplied 

Dessert 

 
Feb. 13 
Hosted by Spiritual Growth 
Spinach & Artichoke-Stuffed Chicken 

Breasts 

Rolls & Salad Bar 

Children’s Meal Supplied 

Dessert 
 
 

Feb. 27  

Hosted by Connection/Lift 

Breaded Pork Chop & Creamy Potatoes 

Sautéed Bacon & Brussels Sprouts 

Rolls & Salad Bar 

Children’s Meal Supplied 

Pumpkin Walnut squares for dessert 

February NOW Menu 
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Souper Bowl of Caring – February 3rd   
Children’s Ministry will be participating in the Souper Bowl of Caring on Sunday, February 3.  

This is a big day for football fans, and our children are taking this day to make a difference.  

They will be outside at the end of each worship service with large soup pots for you to drop 

your change in.  All money collected will be donated to the Gregg Middle School Food Pan-

try which partners with both Summerville High School and Ashley Ridge Food Pantries.  

 

Sunday, February 17th Kids Sunday in Word and Table and Sunday 

School Game Day!  
On Sunday, February 17th,  we will have a special day to celebrate kids in the Word and Table 

Service. This will be a fun way to celebrate kids all while worshiping together.  More infor-

mation about this will be coming!  During the Sunday school hour, the Middle School Girls 

Sunday school class will host a fun game day for our kids.  All children Kindergarten through 

fifth grades will meet in the gym for an hour of fun and fellowship. The kids will rotate 

through the game stations, and get to play a variety of games. The Middle School Girls Sun-

day school will also host game day for the preschoolers.  Preschoolers should sign-in in their 

regular classrooms.  All other kids will sign-in in the gym.  This will be a fun and action-

packed day for our kids, be sure to wear comfortable clothes and sneakers.  

 

Vacation Bible School 2019:  To Mars and Beyond!   
Mark your calendars for June 17-21!  Kids will discover the wonders of God’s universe!  

They’ll become Voyagers on a journey through space, exploring where God’s power can 

take them!  Beginning in assembly – an outpost on Mars- they will lift off to distant planets 

on special missions to collect power sources. Along the way, they’ll learn how God walked 

with heroes of the Bible, and that God is always with them, too. Add to the adventure out-

of-this-world fun, learning, and timeless Bible stories that inspire kids to give glory to God, 

who is able to do far beyond all that we could ask or imagine!  VBS is for children who have 

completed 3K to 6th grade. Teen helpers are teens that have completed 7th grade and up.  

 

Registration will open March 3rd for Bethany families only.  On March 13th, registration will 

open to the public.  Register early as we fill up fast! The $15.00 per participant collected will 

go to help offset the cost of a program of this size and scope.  

 If you would like to volunteer during this fun-filled week please let us know.  We need over 

150 volunteers to make the week a success. Our volunteer training will be May 4th  9:30 -

11:30.  Child care will be available.  This one-time training will equip you with all necessary 

tools for a fun and successful week.  

 
For more information about Vacation Bible School, contact the Children’s Ministries depart-
ment at 873-1230 or evick@bethany-umc.com or smitchum@bethany-umc.com  
 

 Save The Date! Easter Egg Hunt – April 13th 10am 

News from Childrens Ministry 

mailto:evick@bethany-umc.com
mailto:smitchum@bethany-umc.com
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March will be a time of celebration and commitment as we focus on Bethany’s dedication 

to mission.  Our Missions: Possible weekend will feature speakers, personal interaction 

with guest missionaries and opportunities to find out more about how you can help.  This 

weekend is a time for celebration of God’s work, but it is also a time of commitment.  As a 

church body, we will commit ourselves to prayer, giving and personal involvement to help 

our fellow man.   
 

Friday, March 1  12:00pm 
Luncheon featuring staff and students from Charleston Wesley Foundation Campus Minis-

tries 

Join us for a complimentary lunch and hear about how the Charleston Wesley Foundation 

is making an impact on local college campuses.  We will hear from students about how 

they have been supported and impassioned by their involvement in the organization.   
 

Saturday , March 2  9am – 12pm   
Volunteer Extravaganza 

Be ready to work!  This morning we will have lots of opportunities for you to make a differ-

ence.  There will be projects for all ages, abilities, and desires.  From tasks right here on 

campus to opportunities in the community, we have something for you to do! 
 

Saturday, March 2  6:00pm  
Mission Celebration Dinner 

Come back Saturday night ready to celebrate.  There will be a complimentary dinner and 

short program to celebrate ALL the missions of Bethany. Rev. Adriane Burgess will deliver a 

homily and we will have a brief program to  applaud all of our mission opportunities.  

  

Sunday, March 3 
8:45 worship will be a joint service in the Sanctuary featuring Rev. Adriane Burgess, former 

Bethany Associate Pastor.  During Sunday School, representatives from 9 of our missions 

will be here to discuss their organization and how you can be a part of what they do.  At 

11:15 we will worship with Rev. Burgess once more.   

 

Please plan to be a part of this exciting weekend.  If you have suggestions for projects for 

the volunteer extravaganza, have pictures we can include in our slide show Saturday even-

ing, or questions about the weekend contact Emily Vick at evick@bethany-umc.com. 
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    Trustees Corner: The Bethany UMC Board of Trustees 

is thankful for the faithfulness of the Bethany members. We 
want to encourage your continued offering of time, talent, 
prayers and presence throughout 2019. There are many oppor-
tunities in the Bethany Calendar to live out your giftedness. 
Share your joy in Christ with fellow believers this year. 

Save the Date  
To Mars and Beyond 

Explore where God’s power can take you! 

June 17-21, 2019 

9:00 am – 12:30 pm 

January 2019: Bethany New Members 

 
Jesse Dunaway, 167 Great Lawn Drive, Summerville, SC 29486  

Children: Rose and Everett 

 

Justin and Alison Henning, 716 Kilarney Road,  

Summerville, SC 29483  

Children: Cooper and Avery 
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Stephen Ministry 
  

Bethany's Stephen Ministers held their annual 
retreat in the Friendship Circle Classroom on 
Saturday, January 19.  Mr. Achim Daffin, Chap-
lain at The Village at Summerville, led sessions 
on sabbath rest as a time for reflection, refocus, 
and vision in our faith journey. There was food, 

fellowship, and lots of fun, followed by a closing communion service in 
Spell Chapel.  It was a blessed time spent nurturing each other in prepara-
tion for a new year of providing Christ-centered care to brothers and sisters 
in the Bethany family. 
 

EPIPH

LENTEN  WORSHIP 

Schedule 

 

March 6, 2019   Ash Wednesday Service 

March 13, 2019  Lenten Service 

           Angela Renee Johnson 

March 20, 2019  Lenten Service 

      Josh McClendon 

March 27, 2019  Lenten Worship 

      Erik Grayson 

April 3, 2019   Lenten Worship 

      Regi Thaxton 

April 10, 2019   Lenten Service 

      Kelly Gallamore 

April 17 Holy Week NO BNOW 
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Bethany Beacon is published monthly by Bethany United Methodist Church.  

Articles, story ideas, questions, comments, news or photos may be sent to the  

Communications Team at communications@bethany-umc.com  

Please email your address changes or if you would like to be removed from the  

Bethany Beacon Newsletter mailing list. 

Upcoming deadlines: Submissions are due the 15th of each month  

 (January’s edition is due 12/15) 

www.bethany-umc.com 

www.bethanygym.com 

bethanygym.com facebook.com/Bethany Summerville  

twitter.com/BethanyUMC  

Instagram/@umcbethany 

Office Hours:  

Mon.-Thurs. 8:30 AM. to 5 P.M.,  

Friday  8:30 A.M. to Noon,  

Church Office: 843.873.1230  

Office Fax: 843.873.1937  

Gym Office: 843.873.7261,   

Child Dev. Center: 843.821.1946  

Emergency Number: If you have an emergency for which you need pastoral care at  


